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Wednesday 17 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

ACE Enrichment Clubs have started this week and we are delighted with the student participation so 

far. ACE clubs are a great way to improve wellbeing, make new friends, share interests and have 

experiences that build the character of our children.  

There have been a few amendments to our ACE club list, please check the attached document to 

ensure that your child has the information they need. We actively encourage your child to try as 

many clubs as possible to enhance their Academy experience. 

Please Note: Due to COVID-19 regulations, ACE clubs will continue to run in year group bubbles with 

every precaution in place to maintain the integrity of the bubbles and we will be following all guidance 

with enhanced cleaning where specialist rooms are required.  

Kind regards 

Mr Peacock  
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